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May 26, 2020 

 

Dear Fleetwood Park Secondary Parents/Guardians, 

 

We hope that you and your loved ones are safe and healthy during this time.  We miss seeing your 
children at school and are looking forward to their return.  Remote learning will continue for all students; 
however, schools will also be offering optional in-class learning beginning on Monday, June 1st.  
Students will sign up for these voluntary sessions directly with their teachers – instructions on how to 
sign up for each class will be communicated by teachers this week. 

 

To comply with the Provincial Health and Safety guidelines, the sign-up will limit the total number of 
students for each class and in the building to no more than 20% of our enrollment at any one time.  The 
school-wide schedule for in-class learning is as follows. 

 

Monday – Block A (register for one of four sessions) 

Tuesday – Block B (register for one of four sessions) 

Wednesday – School is closed for deep cleaning.  Continuation of remote learning from home. 

Thursday – Block C (register for one of four sessions) 

Friday – Block D (register for one of four sessions) 

 

In-class learning is optional and will be the decision of each family.  We will continue to support students 
whether at home or as we welcome them back to school.  

 

In order to assist us with our planning, please complete this brief survey and let us know if your children 
are returning to in-class instruction.  We recognize that families may still be considering both options.  If 
possible, please complete the survey by Wednesday, May 27th. 

 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-
KzUJVk43dJcBBpUHnlbUNrPFUOEZES0ZET1RLVkc2SjE2MEtWQkw2QTFaNCQlQCN0PWcu       
 

Please see details of our schedule below. 

http://www.surreyschools.ca/fltsec
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-KzUJVk43dJcBBpUHnlbUNrPFUOEZES0ZET1RLVkc2SjE2MEtWQkw2QTFaNCQlQCN0PWcu
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-KzUJVk43dJcBBpUHnlbUNrPFUOEZES0ZET1RLVkc2SjE2MEtWQkw2QTFaNCQlQCN0PWcu


 
 
 
 

Note:  A “sign-up” schedule will be provided by teachers for each class and will be posted in their online 
learning platforms. 
 

 
Thank you again for your perseverance and flexibility during this uncertain time.  We will continue to work 
together to support the health and safety of our students, staff and community while providing continuity 
of education. 
 
All the best, 
 
 
 
Ken Hignell 
Principal 


